
  

  

 

 

Monday, Oct 16th - Friday, Oct 20th - Food Drive 
 
Tuesday, Oct 17th -Picture RETAKES & Class Group 
 
Tuesday, Oct 24th - Noodles & Company Night 
 
Friday, Oct 27th -7th Grade Field Trip 
 
Friday, Oct 27th -Coffee with the Headmaster 
 
Monday, Oct 30th - Thursday, Nov 2nd - Book Fair 

 

 

Starting Quarter 2 Strong 
 

We had wonderful Parent Teacher Conferences yesterday and today. My 
hope is that we built strong partnerships together, that your students 
have goals for quarter 2, and that you have a richer understanding of how 
we approach our work here at Roosevelt Prep. We try our best to serve 
the whole student, mind and soul, alongside you. Thank you! Let’s start 



out our Quarter 2 strong so that we can reap the benefits of past 
experience and hard work. 
Instructional Schedule Update:  
We are committed to academic rigor here at Roosevelt. More 
importantly, we are committed to providing academic student support 
equitably for all of our students. As a school with an A rating and with 
growth scores that met and exceeded our goals last year, we have 
learned much about what it takes for our students to be successful. This 
quarter, we are implementing an Instructional Intervention period in our 
schedule. The purposes of this time are to meet every single student’s 
needs, providing targeted indirect and direct instruction to continue 
increasing their content mastery, and developing individual growth plans 
so they continue to excel. The focus for this upcoming quarter will be in 
mathematics. Our team of math teachers, alongside our National 
Academic and National Curriculum leadership, are working diligently to 
implement our system of support for all students. We look forward to 
seeing students become more aware of their own potential and exceed 
their own expectations for what they are capable of in mathematics!  

 

  

 

Anonymous Parent Survey (6th – 9th Grade):   
5 Minutes, 2 Questions 

 

 

  
 

We want to collect some quick and anonymous feedback from all of our 6th – 9th 
grade parents. This 2 question survey should take no more than 5 minutes to 
complete. 
  



We want to use your input to both encourage our teaching faculty and school-wide 
staff and also to find where there are areas of improvement. We know and 
embrace the idea that we are not perfect. We are actively committed to a pursuit 
of excellence in everything that we do, which means that we find areas where we 
can get better and try our best to do so. 
  
For those reasons, we invite you to share openly and kindly about what we are 
doing well and also ask that you share candidly and respectfully about where we 
can grow and improve. We cannot guarantee that we can change anything and 
everything that is shared but we can promise that wherever we can improve we 
will. We ask you that you take a few minutes to complete this as you leave 
conferences today.  
Thank you! 

 

  

 

 

 

We are so thankful for all our families that have given to Community 
Investment! If you have not yet set up your Community Investment, it’s 
not too late! Set up your Community Investment below! 

 

Donate Now: Community Investment  
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RSVP Here  
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Congratulations to Ronnie Gonzales on being named the Aces Athlete 

of the Month. Ronnie has an infectiously positive attitude. He has a 

constant excitement for whatever he is doing and encourages his 

teammates no matter what the situation may be. He is a consistent, 

tough performer both on the field and in the classroom, making him an 

excellent representative of what it means to be an Ace!! 

 



 

 

  

 



 

 



 

 

Winter sports will be here before you know it! 

We will have JV boys' basketball (8th and 9th grade), MS soccer for boys 

and girls, and a spirit squad for MS and HS. Register at 

https://greatheartsrooseveltathletics.org and pay HERE. 

Please note that ALL registration must be completed before athletes 

can participate.   
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Want to avoid the early release pickup line and keep your kids active 
for a while on Wednesday’s? 
 
The Aces Athletic Program is excited to bring you our next Wednesday 
after-school Amateur Aces Training! This 2nd quarter will be more 
generalized with 3 weeks of soccer, 3 weeks of basketball and some 
kickball on the last week. 
 
Students in grades 1 - 5 will have the opportunity to learn the 
fundamentals of the different sports while improving their 
coordination, athleticism, and character as well as developing a love of 
physical activity.  
 
It is our belief that keeping sports fun encourages children to stay 
active and keep playing sports throughout their childhood, while 
improving self-confidence and skills. We reinforce sportsmanship, 
teamwork, and character.                                       
 



We are always looking for volunteers to help with the program. If you 
have a Prep student interested in volunteering to help please contact 
the AD Carl Wunsch at cwunsch@greatheartsroosevelt.org. 
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Get 'em before they are gone! Couch Wunsch has a limited supply 
left of Aces gear for sale in the athletic department. Support your 
Aces athletes by wearing your Aces gear at athletic events or just 

out in town! Purchase at the front office or contact Coach Wunsch. 
 

  

 



 

 

  

 



 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 



 

 

  

 



 

 

Join us for our upcoming Restaurant Night at Noodles & Co on October 24th from  
4:00 PM to 8:00 PM. 

Indulge in a delicious meal with family and friends while supporting our school. A 
portion of the proceeds from your meal will support the PSO and all their efforts. It's a 

win-win – you enjoy a scrumptious dinner, and our school benefits! 
Mark your calendar and come hungry. We can't wait to see you there! Don't forget to 

invite your neighbors, friends, and loved ones for an evening of great food and 
community spirit. See you at Noodles & Co on October 24th! 

 

  

 



 

 

7th Grade Field Trip Configio  
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The Usbourne bookfair is coming back! The bookfair allows scholars to 

add to their personal library while also helping to grow our school and 

classroom libraries. Prep students will be able to preview the bookfair 

during their Lyceum on Oct 30, and make their purchases during the 

bookfair week. Look out for more information about volunteer 

opportunities, and an online bookfair lookbook. 

 

  

 



 

My Hot Lunch Box 
The Roosevelt PSO is proud to offer a hot lunch options for all scholars 
K-9 every school day through MyHotLunchBox! 
  
M: Chick-fil-A 
T: Red Robin 
W: NYPD Pizza 
Th: Noodles and Co. 
F: Panda Express 
  
You can create your account now and order lunches through December 
15th. 
Add your child as a profile under the parent email account and select 
"Great Hearts Roosevelt, Buckeye" as school location to order. If you 
already have an account for your child, please make sure you update 
their grade level. 
You MUST place orders by 11:59am the day before to receive lunch at 
the school the following day. 
Hot lunch is an optional meal - scholars do not need to purchase and 
can instead bring their lunch from home. 



For questions, please reach out to Lindsey Amparan 
psolunch@greatheartsroosevelt.org! 

ORDER NOW- MY HOT LUNCH BOX  
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Parent Volunteer Opportunities 
 
As part of the Great Hearts Roosevelt family, every single one of you are members 
of the PSO! There will be many opportunities throughout the year to offer your time 
and talent to the community. 



If you are interested in volunteering and supporting our school on campus in any 
way, all volunteers must submit their application through our secure "Raptor" 
system. The link to this can be found below.  
This applies even to volunteers who already have a fingerprint clearance 
card. 
If you would like information on our PSO, aspects of available volunteer 
options or to just add your name to our volunteer interest list please 
email our PSO President at PrepPSOPresident@greatheartsroosevelt.org 

Raptor Clearance  

 

 

 

The lunchroom runs solely on donated forks, spoons, and napkins. As of 
right now we are flying through a Costco sized box of spoons and forks. 

Unfortunately, it is not sustainable. The PSO has created a sign up for what 
they are estimating we will be using per month. Changes will be made as 

needed. These supplies will be used exclusively for the lunchroom. Please 
sign up below to bring in a bulk box labeled "Lunchroom" to the front office. 
Other ways you can help make an impact is by reminding your scholars to 

bring their own utensils. MHLB orders will continue providing all utensils and 
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condiments for their orders. If you have questions, please email Lindsey 
Amparan at psolunch@greatheartsroosevelt.org. 

 
CLICK HERE TO SIGN UP 

 

  
 

 

  

  

  

 

 

Monday, Oct 16th - Friday, Oct 20th - Food Drive 
 
Tuesday, Oct 17th -Picture RETAKES & Class Group 
 
Tuesday, Oct 24th - Noodles & Company Night 
 
Friday, Oct 27th -7th Grade Field Trip 
 
Friday, Oct 27th -Coffee with the Headmaster 
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Monday, Oct 30th - Thursday, Nov 2nd - Book Fair 

 

 

Starting Quarter 2 Strong 
 

We had wonderful Parent Teacher Conferences 
yesterday and today. My hope is that we built strong 
partnerships together, that your students have goals for 
quarter 2, and that you have a richer understanding of 
how we approach our work here at Roosevelt Prep. We 
try our best to serve the whole student, mind and soul, 
alongside you. Thank you! Let’s start out our Quarter 2 
strong so that we can reap the benefits of past 
experience and hard work. 
Instructional Schedule Update:  
We are committed to academic rigor here at 
Roosevelt. More importantly, we are committed to 
providing academic student support equitably for all of 
our students. As a school with an A rating and with 
growth scores that met and exceeded our goals last 
year, we have learned much about what it takes for 
our students to be successful. This quarter, we are 
implementing an Instructional Intervention period in 
our schedule. The purposes of this time are to meet 
every single student’s needs, providing targeted 
indirect and direct instruction to continue increasing 
their content mastery, and developing individual 
growth plans so they continue to excel. The focus for 
this upcoming quarter will be in mathematics. Our 
team of math teachers, alongside our National 
Academic and National Curriculum leadership, are 
working diligently to implement our system of support 
for all students. We look forward to seeing students 
become more aware of their own potential and exceed 
their own expectations for what they are capable of in 
mathematics!  

 

  

 



Anonymous Parent Survey (6th – 9th 
Grade):   
5 Minutes, 2 Questions 

 

 

  

 

We want to collect some quick and anonymous feedback from 
all of our 6th – 9th grade parents. This 2 question survey should 
take no more than 5 minutes to complete. 
  
We want to use your input to both encourage our teaching 
faculty and school-wide staff and also to find where there are 
areas of improvement. We know and embrace the idea that we 
are not perfect. We are actively committed to a pursuit of 
excellence in everything that we do, which means that we find 
areas where we can get better and try our best to do so. 
  
For those reasons, we invite you to share openly and kindly 
about what we are doing well and also ask that you share 
candidly and respectfully about where we can grow and 
improve. We cannot guarantee that we can change anything 
and everything that is shared but we can promise that 
wherever we can improve we will. We ask you that you take a 
few minutes to complete this as you leave conferences today.  
Thank you! 

 

  

 



 

 

We are so thankful for all our families that have given 
to Community Investment! If you have not yet set up 
your Community Investment, it’s not too late! Set up 
your Community Investment below! 

 

Donate Now: Community Investment  
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RSVP Here  
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Congratulations to Ronnie Gonzales on being named 

the Aces Athlete of the Month. Ronnie has an 

infectiously positive attitude. He has a constant 

excitement for whatever he is doing and encourages 

his teammates no matter what the situation may be. 

He is a consistent, tough performer both on the field 

and in the classroom, making him an excellent 

representative of what it means to be an Ace!! 

 



 

 

  

 



 

 



 

 

Winter sports will be here before you know it! 

We will have JV boys' basketball (8th and 9th grade), 

MS soccer for boys and girls, and a spirit squad for MS 

and HS. Register at 

https://greatheartsrooseveltathletics.org and pay 

HERE. 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D001YWjCdlxLv229H4a6djq3U_5_nj8GWR6pBMJajGSGVp53HzcmfdlUat8TDEUcGfcwFZ2lJV_bHJAJAoxkgb4GFYjNCswdAklN1UifJHivQ1AI_VRrFX9kCpdhBiPsk9ryagcokOlKAq4ou_D-Z0yy4g%3D%3D%26c%3DNxpqAe6LROH-aqj5zt9T2WoCvcXdYzM79uxMrxyT_2k8lBAT8qMbeQ%3D%3D%26ch%3DqqOvYvwbpQqC9Y7u4zkvVIiTVQuzBA-OvhXyuuLSDur6thpiBsEx9g%3D%3D&data=05%7C01%7Ctscott%40greatheartsroosevelt.org%7C66ea9ce4c80a4b0792f908dbcc3256ad%7C1a24b969e6cc431b8640141e64521d12%7C1%7C0%7C638328288818446993%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=fRVepEBWDB1zwYlQqd88eTDvzl7q%2BmmoG45DgZvZSjQ%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D001YWjCdlxLv229H4a6djq3U_5_nj8GWR6pBMJajGSGVp53HzcmfdlUat8TDEUcGfcw4I7SjTundX-Hia1X2R_Wuj7Jg_aSCkasUpYs8XAtOcdYf21dx7C06uBERFk4vqhulh39hvuM6Y0rkE_S6-qjPpEPNwMluMn5oyxEL2tHw7cZiBhGPReVPLKBKRkcO8A-%26c%3DNxpqAe6LROH-aqj5zt9T2WoCvcXdYzM79uxMrxyT_2k8lBAT8qMbeQ%3D%3D%26ch%3DqqOvYvwbpQqC9Y7u4zkvVIiTVQuzBA-OvhXyuuLSDur6thpiBsEx9g%3D%3D&data=05%7C01%7Ctscott%40greatheartsroosevelt.org%7C66ea9ce4c80a4b0792f908dbcc3256ad%7C1a24b969e6cc431b8640141e64521d12%7C1%7C0%7C638328288818446993%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=z7ezxS%2B%2BNEgaw%2BhusiG3W4ve6Hrv50qrLdxIdNTmrf8%3D&reserved=0


Please note that ALL registration must be 

completed before athletes can participate.   

 

 

 

Want to avoid the early release pickup line and keep 
your kids active for a while on Wednesday’s? 
 
The Aces Athletic Program is excited to bring you our 
next Wednesday after-school Amateur Aces Training! 
This 2nd quarter will be more generalized with 3 
weeks of soccer, 3 weeks of basketball and some 
kickball on the last week. 
 
Students in grades 1 - 5 will have the opportunity to 
learn the fundamentals of the different sports while 
improving their coordination, athleticism, and 



character as well as developing a love of physical 
activity.  
 
It is our belief that keeping sports fun encourages 
children to stay active and keep playing sports 
throughout their childhood, while improving self-
confidence and skills. We reinforce sportsmanship, 
teamwork, and character.                                       
 
We are always looking for volunteers to help with the 
program. If you have a Prep student interested in 
volunteering to help please contact the AD Carl 
Wunsch at cwunsch@greatheartsroosevelt.org. 

 

 

 

mailto:cwunsch@greatheartsroosevelt.org.


 

 

 

 



Get 'em before they are gone! Couch Wunsch has a 
limited supply left of Aces gear for sale in the 

athletic department. Support your Aces athletes by 
wearing your Aces gear at athletic events or just 

out in town! Purchase at the front office or contact 
Coach Wunsch. 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 



 

 

  

 



 

 

  

 



 

 

  

 



 

 

Join us for our upcoming Restaurant Night at Noodles & Co on 
October 24th from  

4:00 PM to 8:00 PM. 
Indulge in a delicious meal with family and friends while 

supporting our school. A portion of the proceeds from your meal 
will support the PSO and all their efforts. It's a win-win – you enjoy 

a scrumptious dinner, and our school benefits! 
Mark your calendar and come hungry. We can't wait to see you 
there! Don't forget to invite your neighbors, friends, and loved 



ones for an evening of great food and community spirit. See you 
at Noodles & Co on October 24th! 

 

  

 

 

 

7th Grade Field Trip Configio  
 

 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D001YWjCdlxLv229H4a6djq3U_5_nj8GWR6pBMJajGSGVp53HzcmfdlUatJJ3kyX8KS92YgLKhKDSyHbWxlp-LV_ov4YovQ_2ROW_08vxExZEP53oXbExSlqyGKEKMOf8bYX6RePz-GnA31nGdrnz_0rY5gtJp8vmpRaEv_EDrX3DduBrwC5juLwYogYcT39lZiG32vusHCPUhK5FG86xYRByg%3D%3D%26c%3DNxpqAe6LROH-aqj5zt9T2WoCvcXdYzM79uxMrxyT_2k8lBAT8qMbeQ%3D%3D%26ch%3DqqOvYvwbpQqC9Y7u4zkvVIiTVQuzBA-OvhXyuuLSDur6thpiBsEx9g%3D%3D&data=05%7C01%7Ctscott%40greatheartsroosevelt.org%7C66ea9ce4c80a4b0792f908dbcc3256ad%7C1a24b969e6cc431b8640141e64521d12%7C1%7C0%7C638328288818446993%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=DOPvvwyluYK9uVUr4dFA5R3%2BOfXWsBkX3L96ivMZQbI%3D&reserved=0


  

 

 

 

  

 



 

The Usbourne bookfair is coming back! The bookfair 

allows scholars to add to their personal library while 

also helping to grow our school and classroom 

libraries. Prep students will be able to preview the 

bookfair during their Lyceum on Oct 30, and make 



their purchases during the bookfair week. Look out 

for more information about volunteer opportunities, 

and an online bookfair lookbook. 

 

  

 

 

My Hot Lunch Box 
The Roosevelt PSO is proud to offer a hot lunch 
options for all scholars K-9 every school day through 
MyHotLunchBox! 
  
M: Chick-fil-A 
T: Red Robin 
W: NYPD Pizza 
Th: Noodles and Co. 



F: Panda Express 
  
You can create your account now and order lunches 
through December 15th. 
Add your child as a profile under the parent email 
account and select "Great Hearts Roosevelt, Buckeye" 
as school location to order. If you already have an 
account for your child, please make sure you update 
their grade level. 
You MUST place orders by 11:59am the day before to 
receive lunch at the school the following day. 
Hot lunch is an optional meal - scholars do not need 
to purchase and can instead bring their lunch from 
home. 
For questions, please reach out to Lindsey Amparan 
psolunch@greatheartsroosevelt.org! 

ORDER NOW- MY HOT LUNCH BOX  
 

 

mailto:psolunch@greatheartsroosevelt.org
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D001YWjCdlxLv229H4a6djq3U_5_nj8GWR6pBMJajGSGVp53HzcmfdlUattzJT8uYkrxw3EirOhA_sr6OBcyRBJtDsSHJMvKITPTtNBFa-SuvRx0Ts23vU6PuTMdR1oWW7SnZxGCDI6jQxULKWmw0aYD7_PWM5KuiNDn677MSpeXfZk%3D%26c%3DNxpqAe6LROH-aqj5zt9T2WoCvcXdYzM79uxMrxyT_2k8lBAT8qMbeQ%3D%3D%26ch%3DqqOvYvwbpQqC9Y7u4zkvVIiTVQuzBA-OvhXyuuLSDur6thpiBsEx9g%3D%3D&data=05%7C01%7Ctscott%40greatheartsroosevelt.org%7C66ea9ce4c80a4b0792f908dbcc3256ad%7C1a24b969e6cc431b8640141e64521d12%7C1%7C0%7C638328288818446993%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=1H18EfaWwLNzyyHRK2IgfBcdhU%2FhHWa9tI9VZCczgFU%3D&reserved=0


 

 

  

 



 

 

  

 

Parent Volunteer Opportunities 
 



As part of the Great Hearts Roosevelt family, every single one of 
you are members of the PSO! There will be many opportunities 
throughout the year to offer your time and talent to the 
community. 
If you are interested in volunteering and supporting our school 
on campus in any way, all volunteers must submit their 
application through our secure "Raptor" system. The link to this 
can be found below.  
This applies even to volunteers who already have a 
fingerprint clearance card. 
If you would like information on our PSO, aspects of 
available volunteer options or to just add your name to 
our volunteer interest list please email our PSO 
President at 
PrepPSOPresident@greatheartsroosevelt.org 

Raptor Clearance  

 

 

mailto:PrepPSOPresident@greatheartsroosevelt.org
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The lunchroom runs solely on donated forks, spoons, 
and napkins. As of right now we are flying through a 

Costco sized box of spoons and forks. Unfortunately, it is 
not sustainable. The PSO has created a sign up for what 
they are estimating we will be using per month. Changes 

will be made as needed. These supplies will be used 
exclusively for the lunchroom. Please sign up below to 

bring in a bulk box labeled "Lunchroom" to the front 
office. Other ways you can help make an impact is by 

reminding your scholars to bring their own utensils. 
MHLB orders will continue providing all utensils and 

condiments for their orders. If you have questions, please 
email Lindsey Amparan at 

psolunch@greatheartsroosevelt.org. 
 

CLICK HERE TO SIGN UP 
 

  

mailto:psolunch@greatheartsroosevelt.org
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Contact Information  
  

Great Hearts Roosevelt Prep Grades 6-9 
# 623-344-8003 

M,T, Thur, F 7:15am - 3:45pm 
Wed 7:15am - 1:45pm 

  
Tony Cruz | Headmaster 

tcruz@greatheartsroosevelt.org         
       Bianca Swoape | OM 
bswoape@greatheartsroosevelt.org 
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